
 
 
 
 

Public Announcement to ALL Opera Society  
Inc members and Melbourne Opera Lovers 

 
 

In line with current and ever changing Federal, State and Local gov-
ernment restrictions regarding the Coronavirus (COVID 19) all ac-
tivities of the society are either cancelled or postponed pending  
further advice from the authorities. At this stage we have no idea 
when such further advice enabling resumption of our stated program 
of events will be provided. However, we will keep you informed as 
soon as a resumption is possible. 
 
This action, although consistent with regulations and all other  
providers of artistic performances, is taken with our members and 
guests in mind. We are very keen to ensure that no risk of this  
potential health issue can derive from our activities. The Committee 
of the Opera Society Inc. wishes our members and everyone  
interested in or connected with our society a safe and healthy out-
come from this global pandemic. 
 
The Committee - Opera Society Inc. 
 


